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Hi Erick, 

I don't see anything that needs amending. This is just a continuation of a harassment issue that Kevin 

J O'Sullivan and Conner Edwards have been purpetrating for 3 years.  

C4's are correct and as you know since then are under the mandatory threshold of $750 they have 

been filed more than timely.  

 

On a side note we were blocked from getting on the ballot by the Supreme Court and will be closing 

the recall. I may need your help to do that correctly. 

 

thank you, 

C Davis 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13055119654

